Weekly Superintendent's Update

May 25, 2023





Reminder Snow Day Give Back Day -Memorial Day Break/SEL Family Activity Links

Career and Technical Education Event

STEM Innovation Academy of the Oranges Graduation Lawn Signs Arrived

Art Show Take Over on May 17th

Reminder: Pre-Kindergarten Literacy Event

Pre-Kindergarten Registration for June 2023

Other District Initiatives and Programs



Each week, the Superintendent's Weekly Update letter is sent to families and staff. This letter will give all stakeholders an important look inside the school district. As always, if you have questions, email reopeningofschools@orange.k12.nj.us. Please allow 24-48 hours for a response, though typically, a response is generated within a few hours.

www.orange.k12.nj.us